Class 4 spellings- September 2020

-You will receive one spelling word list each half term. 
-There is one set of word lists for Year 5 children, and one set for Year 6 children.
-During each half term we will work through the spelling rules on that word list.

-Your spellings will be given out on a Friday.
-Each week there will be a different spelling rule to work on. 
-You will have a spelling test every week. 
-I will always tell you what 5 of the spellings are that’ll be in your test; the other words you’re tested on depends
on which spelling group you’re in. 

Blue: You will only be tested on the 8 spellings I have given you.
Green: You will be tested on the 5 spellings that I have given you plus 5 more. The extra 5 will 
follow the same rule and will be chosen from the spelling sheet that you have. 
Orange: You will be tested on the 5 spellings that I have told you about plus 5 more. The extra 5
will follow the same rule but may or may not be chosen from the spelling sheet you have.

-If you are unsure what spelling group you are in, there is a sticker on the front of your spelling 
book to tell you.
-You may change spelling groups as we move through the year.

-Each week you will be given a sheet to stick in your red spelling book. This is where you should 
record your nightly practice of your spellings. You will need to hand this in every Thursday morning
to be checked.
-You will complete your spelling tests in your small spelling test book which will stay at school.
